
 

TWO- YEAR-OLD NEWSLETTER 

MAY 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Happy spring! We are very excited to see the warm weather approaching and to be getting 

outside a little more! Please help us by bringing a jacket for your child if you are wanting them to wear 

one or you can always leave one here for the days the weather is fluctuating! 

This month has many exciting things within it! First, we will be starting the month with Teacher 

Appreciation week on May 6th – 10th! Then we are celebrating Mother’s Day with Muffins for Mom on 

May 13th, and would love to see all of our Mothers, Grandmothers, or a special person and their 

children there! Also, we have Preschool Graduation on May 21st at 6:30 for any of our preschool 

families! We want to remind everyone we will be closed for Memorial Day on May 27th!  

We will be talking about Spring and Summer as well as continuing to focus on teaching our two-

year-olds to learn their colors, shapes, and counting skills. We also always have goals set for each of 

our kids, including things such as toilet learning, language and behavioral skills, and classroom rules! 

We are working hard at communication with you, please remember to check your grams daily, 

for information about your child! Please help us keep your child’s diapers, wipes, and clothes stocked.  

We try to check them during the week, and mark them on the parent grams! We ask for $2 for snack at 

the beginning of each month! This helps to provide your child with their snacks during the day!  

Reminders: 

• Teacher Appreciation Week – May 6th – 10th   

• Muffins for Mom May 13th 

• Memorial Day – We will be CLOSED on May 27th! 

• Change of clothes and sunscreen – size and weather appropriate (if needed)  

• Snack money-$2.00 

 

Thank you, 

Ms. Jessica  

Ms. Sharice  

Ms. Kiara 



 

 

 

 


